
 

 
16th September 2017 
 

Dear Parents and Students 

 
On Saturday 23rd September, the 2017 Western Cape Junior Magician Championships will be taking 
place. 
 
Please note: 

 This is one of the most important annual events on the College of Magic 
calendar. 

 All students are expected to attend – smart dress  (Register will be 
taken) 

 The Street Magic Contest is open to all students who wish to participate – 
simply collect your number on arrival and entertain the guests. 
 

Saturday 23rd September – Bergvliet High School: 
4.00pm - Close-up Champs commences!  
5.30pm - Street Magic Contest  
7.00pm - Stage Champs and Awards 
9.00pm – Home time!  
 

Please remember we are a non-profit organisation relying on the support of 
our community – starting with our own members! Please join us and tell all 
your friends about the show! 
 
Tickets are R100,00 each or R80 each for bookings of four or more (Adults and children). Tickets are 
available from Quicket or at the door. 
 
We are counting on and appreciate your support! 
 
 

Yours Magically 

 

David Gore 

DIRECTOR 

Tel: 021 6835480 

www.collegeofmagic.com 

Important information: 

Saturday 23rd September Magic Championships :  Bergvliet High School –  

All students expected to attend! 

Sat 30th September  No Lessons 

Sat 7th October   No Lessons 

Sat 14th October   Lessons resume for 4th term 

2017 WESTERN CAPE JUNIOR 

MAGICIAN CHAMPIONSHIPS 

The Bergvliet High School will be the venue of this 
year’s ‘Champs’. Ten of the Cape’s top young 
magicians will be competing in what promises to be a 
most exciting afternoon of entertainment. They will be 
joined by dozens of ‘roving’ performers in the annual 
‘Street Magic’ Contest which takes place during 
interval in the foyer.  MAP IS ON BACK OF THIS 

PAGE. 

http://www.collegeofmagic.com/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bergvliet High School 


